
SUBJECT: munKni; CR. 

By teletype of 5-7-68, the Memphis Office suggested 
that consideration be given to publishing the photograph of James Earl 
Ray furnished by Patricia Anderson in the next issue of the FBI Law 
Enforcement Bulletin. The June issue of the Bulletin is already being 
processed; however, we can pull out the present 'Wanted by the FBI" 
article on the last page and replace it with one of Ray. This may delay 
the delivery date of the magazine by one or two days; however, it is 
believed desirable to place the latest picture of Ray, together with a 
suitable write-up, in the June issue. 

Attached is a letter to Memphis advising that this is 
being done. Also attached is a manuscript of the proposed article on 
Ray along with the designated photograph. 

IT IS RESPECTFULLY REQUESTED THAT THIS MEMO 
BE HANDLED EXPEDITIOUSLY AND RETURNED TO CRIME RECORDS 
AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. 

RE COMMENDATION: 

That the attached article and photograph of Ray be published 
in the June issue of the Bulletin, and that the letter to Memphis be approve 
and sent. 
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